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Friday, 3rd February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I cannot believe we only have one week left of term; it has flown by! Mrs Wykes will sadly be leaving us at the end of 

term to enjoy a well-deserved retirement. We will miss her so much and are very thankful for her time at KBA over 

the years; we wish her the best of luck for the future!  

Clubs 

All free after school clubs are bookable online, via Scopay, under the Trips section.  There are limited places for 

each club, therefore we ask that you do only book your child onto one club.   

Stage School will move to Mondays after school and children will remain the same. However, there are 

additional spaces available from next term, so if your child would like to join, please book this via Scopay.  

Clubs will continue as normal next week, but bookings will open on Monday 6th February at 9:00am for the 

clubs below to commence after half term, w/c Monday 20th February. 

Club Day Year group Time Spaces 

Archery & Curling Monday 1 & 2 3:00 – 4:00pm 20 

Stage School Monday 3, 4 ,5 & 6 3:00 – 4:00pm 25 

Yoga & Gymnastics Tuesday 3, 4 ,5 & 6 3:00 – 4:00pm 30 

Football Wednesday 1 & 2 3:00 – 4:00pm 20 

Football Thursday 3, 4 ,5 & 6 3:00 – 4:00pm 20 

 

Dinners 

As you are aware, all hot dinners must be ordered in advance via Scopay. After half term, we will be offering a 

‘packed lunch’ option alongside the main, vegetarian or jacket potato meals. This will consist of; 

• A choice between a ham, cheese, or tuna sandwich, 

• Piece of fruit or fruit pot, 

• Jelly or mousse  

• A small biscuit dessert from Monday-Thursday and on Fridays the dessert will remain the same as the main 

meal. 

If you would like your child to have a packed lunch as their meal, please select this option on Scopay. Your child will 

pick their sandwich filling on the day.   

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://hollinswoodinfants.taw.org.uk/DigitalLocker/Assets/View/685158ae-b816-4b40-81c5-d33f6631d677/0/Healthy-Schools-Logo.jpg&imgrefurl=http://hollinswoodinfants.taw.org.uk/&h=597&w=1045&sz=242&tbnid=1iQD9v_CG8Qw1M:&tbnh=69&tbnw=120&prev=/search?q=healthy+schools+logo&tbm=isch&tbo=u&zoom=1&q=healthy+schools+logo&usg=__gH04L1RWIiEwvk3njR7xzW9rgV4=&docid=nqQVcE4eX0GbiM&hl=en&sa=X&ei=6ekGUczyKqTD0QWunoGAAQ&sqi=2&ved=0CDsQ9QEwAg&dur=920


                                                        
        

 

Attendance 

Next term we will be running an attendance competition for primary children.  All children who achieve 97% 

attendance or above will be entered into a prize draw to win £50! 

 

Let’s Connect 

As part of Children’s Mental Health Week, we would like to invite parents/carers in from 2-3pm next Friday 10th 

February to spend time and ‘connect’ with children in their classes.  Friday 10th February will also be ‘Wear Your 

Scarf to School day’ in support of Children’s Mental Health Week.  

 

We ask that Years R – 3 enter via the primary playground and parents/carers who have children in years 4, 5, and 6 

enter via main reception at 2:00pm.  We really hope you can join us for this event. 

 

Parking 

Please be reminded that parking on the school site is only permitted if you have a blue badge or have obtained a 

parking pass.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs O’Neill 

Head of Primary  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


